
 

                                

Monday 13th November 2017 

 

Year 6 Fundraising Film Night! 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 Thursday 7th December sees the return of the ever-popular Film Night, only this time with a 
Christmas theme! As part of their fundraising efforts, Year 6 have decided to hold a film night for all children 
in the school. They have chosen to screen five Chrsitmas films, and one with a winter theme. The chosen 
films are: 

 

Film Classification 

A Muppets Christmas Carol U 

The Grinch Who Stole Christmas PG 

Arthur Christmas U 

Polar Express U 

Jingle All The Way PG 

Frozen PG 

 

If your child would like to attend our film night, tickets will be sold 

outside the Eagle classroom from 8.30 – 8.55am and 3.15 – 3.30pm on  

Thursday 23rd November and Friday 24th November. 

 

 

Tickets will cost £2 each; this price includes popcorn and juice. The films will start straight after school and all 
films will be finished by 5.30pm at the latest (most will finish by around 5.15pm). We will be selling tea and 
coffee to keep you warm whilst waiting! 

 

Tickets will be sold strictly on a first come, first served basis. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

The Children of Year 6 

(+ Miss Rhodes!) 
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